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At the March 23, 2017, Regular Council Meeting, the City Council took the following action: 
 
Awarded design and construction of the Restrooms Fisherman’s Hall Project to Friend 
Contractors LLC in the amount of $152,650, with funds coming from Project No. 8517/17-05 
 
Awarded the bid for Kodiak Police Department Computer Aided Dispatch and Records 
Management Systems software to Spillman Technologies, Inc. in the amount of $250,421 with 
funds from Project No. 4029 
 
Awarded the Kodiak Police Department IP-Based Phase II E-911 Telephone Equipment bid to 
Alaska Communications Systems (ACS) in the amount of $342,150 with funds from Project 
No. 4029 
 
Confirmed the Mayoral appointment of David Jentry to the Port and Harbors Advisory Board 
Alternate No. 1 position with a term ending December 31, 2017 
 
Re-appointed Wayne Donaldson to a two-year term as the City of Kodiak representative on the 
Prince William Sound Regional Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
 


